
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 16, 2025 

MEMORANDUM 

To : AdZU Community 

Fr :  Office of the Vice President for Administration 

Re : Installation of  Additional Water Stations 

Stay Hydrated, Ateneo!  

Good news, Higher Education community!  

We’ve added more water stations around campus so you can enjoy free, clean drinking 
water anytime. 

Find them here: 

● Multi-Purpose Covered Courts 1 (MPCC 1) 
 

● Bellarmine-Campion Building (BC Building) 
 

● Canisius-Gonzaga Building (CG or College Building) 
 

● Fr Ernesto Carretero Building (FEC Building)   
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just bring your water tumbler and refill as you go. Stay cool, stay refreshed, and keep 
hydrated all day.   

 

Respectfully yours, 

(sgd) Fr Richard V Ella SJ 
VP for Administration 

 


